
 
Redwood Coast Transit Authority  

Williams Drive Charging Stations Project – Plans Specs and Estimates 
(PS&E) RFQ – Addendum #2 

May 8, 2025 
 
Responses to the Williams Drive Charging Stations Project – Plans Specs and 
Estimates (PS&E) RFQ may be submitted to Joseph Rye, Executive Director, via 
email at tmtpconsulting@gmail.com OR hard copy submissions received by RCTA 
(900 Northcrest, #134, Crescent City, CA 95531) by 5:00 p.m. PST May 12, 
2025  
 
Please submit the Cost Proposal as a separate file or separate sealed package. 
This file/package will only be opened upon consultant selection.  
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